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Dear Caregivers,

Easterseals is currently conducting a study to determine how leisure/play skill performance is influenced by
motivation. We would like to invite you to participate in a study being conducted by the Easterseals Research Division.

€ your own

Alternatives to Participation: Participation in this study is voluntary. You may withdraw from study participation at any
time without any penalty.

Questions/Concerns: If you have any questions please contact Easterseals’ Vice President of Research, Dr. Amin D.
Lotfizadeh, at Amin.Lotfizadeh@essc.org (714)425-5388.
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